
We reach more homes !!! 
 

During 2023 we have reached 71 households in communities in the Calchaquí 

Valleys. Specifically with the addition of Tafí del Valle and the renovation of the 

communities of Los Zazos and Quilmes. 

 

Bookstore material and books for the activities were delivered and home visits 

continue to be carried out successfully, strengthening the relationship of trust 

between the person in charge of accompaniment and the family.  

 It is possible to note a great diversity in the modality of work in the homes with 

their children. 

 

 Many mothers say that the use of materials such as those proposed by the 

programme help them to have support when it comes to cognitively 

stimulating their children. 

 

 The families highlighted their children's progress, especially in reading 

comprehension, facilitated by the books and the stimulation through the activities 

proposed by the programme's week-by-week curriculum. 

 


